

From: The Secretary titchfieldbowling@gmail.com
Subject: Coronavirus Update
Date: 17 March 2020 at 19:12
To: undisclosed-recipients;;
Bcc: mikedalzell41@sky.com



Dear Member

I wrote to you last Friday about the effect of the Coronavirus on the functioning of the club. As you are no doubt aware the committee agreed that we should postpone the skittles evening at the Crofton scheduled for Friday 20 March but since that time the advice from the government has got stronger. The committee therefore are now unanimously agreed that we should end the short mat season immediately.

Henceforth the committee's attention will be devoted to planning for the outdoor season which is due to start on Saturday 4 April. I must stress that things are likely to change but right now we intend to offer an outdoor programme but only if we consider it is safe to do so taking account of the information available from the government and health authorities. What the season will look like is anyone's guess right now.

I will keep you updated as this unprecedented situation unfolds.

Dennis